
 
 

   

 

 
 

Friday, December 20​th End of Term 2 
December 23​rd​ - January 3​rd NO SCHOOL - Winter Break 
January 6​th​ - January 21​st Winterim 
Tuesday, January 7​th H.S. Student Government Training (3-5pm) 
Thursday, January 9​th 10th Grade City Govt. Tour (8:20am-1:50pm) 
Thursday, January 9​th 11th ACT Prep (8:20am-1:50pm) 
Thursday, January 9​th 7th-9th (&12th) Grade Legislative Workshop 

(8:20am-1:50pm) 
Friday, January 10​th Spirit Wear Day 
January 13​th​ - January 17​th Spirit Week 
Saturday, January 18​th 10th-12th Grade SGL Dance (6-8pm) 

   
For updates, additional event information, and athletic events, please visit our campus website at 

http://www.draper3.americanprep.org​. 
 
 

Winter Break 
We wish you all a happy and safe Winter Break! There will be no school December 23rd - January 3rd. Our 
first day back to school, and the beginning of Winterim, will be on January 6th. We look forward to seeing 
you all then! 
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- Reminders ​(repeat information from previous newsletter)​ -  
 
 

Driver's Training 
Driver's Training will be held on the D3 campus, 1/21/20 to 1/31/20.  The classes will be held after school at 
4:00 P.M.  To register or get more information, please contact Mrs. Hammond in the High School office.  
 

Utah STEM Expo 2020 
You are invited to the 7th annual Utah STEM Expo. At this event, students in middle school, high school, 
universities, and businesses demonstrate STEM projects. This event is free for the public to attend. 

● Location: Mountain America Expo Center in Sandy (9575 S. State St.), Hall 2 
● Date/time: ​Saturday, February 29, 2020 from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

Please check out the highlights video at ​https://youtu.be/luMWTd9_zas​ , view the event flyer by ​clicking 
here​, or visit ​www.utahstemexpo.org​ for more information. 
If you are a student, in 6th through 12th grade, and you would like to demonstrate your own STEM project, 
please complete this ​Google form by clicking here.​ (Due Friday, January 31, 2020). If you need help 
brainstorming what kind of project to do ​click here for a list of ideas​. 
For questions or more information please contact Kerrie Upenieks, STEM Coordinator, at 
kerrie.upenieks@beehiveacademy.org​. 
 

2020-2021 Enrollment 
It's time for enrollment for the 2020/2021 school year! This enrollment is for the following: 
* prospective students 
* current students who want to transfer to another APA school 
* new siblings of current students 
* new students of staff  
Currently enrolled 6th - 11th grade students do not need to re-enroll.   They will be automatically 
re-enrolled.  Current students who will NOT be attending the 2020/2021 year will need to withdraw.  
Please follow the link below to proceed.   Use the following codes as appropriate: 

● Transfer2020 
● Sibling2020 
● Staff2020 
● Withdraw2020 

Note:  there is NO code for prospective students 
https://www.americanprep.org/enrollment/utah-application/ 
*This lottery will run through January 6th. 
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Amazon Smile  
Do you shop on Amazon.com? If you’re like 90% of America’s online shoppers, the answer is yes! By going 
to ​https://smile.amazon.com/ch/45-4568023​ you can choose American Preparatory Education Foundation 
to be your preferred charitable foundation and Amazon will give us a percentage of your purchases. When 
you shop on ​https://smile.amazon.com​, the prices remain the same. The only thing that changes is that 
your purchases help us. Be sure to always go to the Amazon Smile link when making your purchases. With 
this being the holiday season, now is the perfect time to start using Amazon Smile if you haven’t already. 
 
 

Parents can email volunteer hours to:  ​D3volunteer@apamail.org 
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